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 Christmas Dates 

Monday 9th December—KS1 Nativity Dress rehearsal– Parents who need to bring 

pre-schoolers to attend this performance. 

Tuesday 10th December—KS1 Nativity 1:45—doors open at 1:30 

Wednesday 11th December—KS1 Nativity 1:45—doors open at 1:30 

Thursday 12th December—Christmas jumper and Christmas Dinner in school 

(please make sure you have pre ordered this meal) 

Thursday 12th December—PTA Movie and SANTA (after School)  

Friday 20th December—Class Christmas Parties & last day of term.  

 

As we lead up to a very busy few weeks—I felt it important to get all the significant dates 
out to you so you are well prepared. I am very much looking forward to spending my first 
Advent Season at All Saints.  

 

Today we started with the 1st day of Advent in collective worship  - focusing on our value 
for this term—HOPE.  

Each week children will be given a challenge to make or bring something into school. This 
week pupils have been asked to make an Angel for the Christmas tree in the hallway.  

 

 

The KS1 pupils are practicing hard for the nativity play which is running next week—make 
sure you have sorted your tickets for this event—please come and see the ladies in the 
office if you need any help.  

 

As the weather changes please ensure that your children come to school with a coat and 
hat/gloves/scarf when colder. We are not expecting snow however if there is snow and the 
school is not opening you will receive a message (email) to let you know. You can also lis-
ten to the local radio stations. We will not provide work for this day please spend time en-
joying this rare occasion.  

Our value this term is ; 
 

                     HOPE 

Please note—We have been noted by BROMCOM that pupils having pasta have not been 
charged for their meals—this has now been rectified –please check your dinner balance 
and clear this as soon as possible.—Thank you.  



 

 

 Attendance W/C 25/11/2024 

Whole school— 92.3% 

Year 1—92.7 % 

Year 2—88.3 % 

Year 3—93.2% 

Year 4—93.3 % 

Year 5—88.3% 

Year 6—97.9%  

Well done to Year 6 who had the highest attendance 

last week. Please make sure your child is in school 

unless they are really poorly. I am aware the chicken 

pox has been going around reception class and Year 

2.  


